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Tara Hall

From: Luanne Arrington <larrington314@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 2:52 PM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: Deep Roots grocery store

I would like to request that Deep Roots Grocery, which is located at 600 n Eugene Street, Greensboro, NC  27401, be 
added to the list of qualified grocery stores for the 2024 QAP..  This store has been a lifesaver for those who live in the 
downtown area of Greensboro, NC.  We have many residents in this area who have no other close access to groceries, 
and it provides food and necessities to this demographic.   Community-owned grocery stores and Co-ops would be a 
great addition to the QAP.  As a member of the Bryan Y, I often walk over to Deep Roots to shop. 
 
Respectfully, 

Luanne Arrington 
 

 

  


